
 
 
 

THE GREENSBORO HOUSING 
AUTHORITY 

 
will close the Housing Choice 

Voucher Program, Project Based 
Voucher and Public Housing 

waiting lists on        
  January 1, 2020 

all waiting lists will remain closed 
until further notice and no 

applications for assistance will be 
accepted after the closing date 
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